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December 19, 2017

Dear Pamela Monroe,

Northern Pass in my opinion has no place in the state of New Hampshire for the following reasons:

The monetary cost to NH citizens is incredible.
The impact of electromagnetic effects on people's health who live in close proximity of the lines is
unknown.
The impact on our tourism industry is unknown.
The visual effects of the extreme high towers running along the main thru way of NH will be hideous.
The property values in proximity of towers will decline "not in my backyard".

It seems to me that there are many NH citizens especially in the southern part of the state that are
unaware of this project and it's potential impact to our state.  Northern Pass needs far more publicity in
that area of NH.  My husband and I are looking for property in the lakes region along RT93,  but don't
want to buy anything near the proposed tower sites. No definitive map has been published that shows
exact route of lines to my knowledge.

Sincerely,
Judith Demarais
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